19th November 2021

Nursery News

/

Our topic is Autumn

/

This week in Nursery

This week we have had fun learning about Autumn. We have been observing the changes in
the plants and outdoor environment. We have enjoyed sharing stories and counting to 10.




Next week in Nursery

Literacy

We will read ‘Aaagh Spider!.
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Maths
This week we will be counting to 5 and finding
that number of objects. We will see that even

when the objects change position, there is
still the same amount!
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Expressive Arts and Design

This week we will be making spiders and spider
webs.

Understanding of the World
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This week we will be commenting
and asking questions about day
and night.

We will also be finding insects.
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Songs, Rhymes and Poems

On Bonfire night
Tiny caterpillar on a leaf

Messages

You can send photos of children’s learning
from home to nurseryphotos@kingsgate-
pri.camden.sch.uk




